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ROUTE 12 – HOWELL MILL ROAD/CUMBERLAND 

• Route 12 is proposed to discontinue service on the weekday peak only Northbound loop 

of Peachtree Battle Avenue, Northside Drive, and Northside Parkway.  

• Buses will travel directly between Midtown station and the Cumberland Transfer Center 

via current routing on all trips and service days.  

• During weekday peak periods, Route 12 is proposed to operate every 20 minutes and 

every 30 minutes at all other times.  

ROUTE 95 – METROPOLITAN PARKWAY 

• Route 95 temporary re-route along Dogwood Drive, North Central Avenue, Sunset 

Avenue, and King Arnold Street to Clair Drive, is proposed to become the permanent 

southern terminus routing due to ongoing new Hapeville development project 

construction. 

• Service along Lavista Drive will be discontinued.  

• There are no other routing or frequency changes proposed for route 95. 

 

ROUTE 194 – CONLEY ROAD/MT. ZION  

• Route 194 is proposed to discontinue service along Mount Zion Parkway between 

Mount Zion Boulevard and Fielder Road, Fielder Road, Mount Zion Road between 

Fielder Road and Richardson Parkway, continuing to Mount Zion Boulevard.  

• Instead, buses will travel directly along Mount Zion Boulevard to improve operational 

efficiency and discontinue duplicative routing.  

• Route 197 will continue to provide service along Mount Zion Parkway between Mount 

Zion Boulevard and Fielder Road, and the Fielder Road segment. 

ROUTE 196 – UPPER RIVERDALE 

• Route 196 is proposed to discontinue service on the loop of Bethsaida Road, Church 

Street, and State Route 85, South of Bethsaida Road.  

• Buses will travel directly between Lamar Hutcheson Parkway and State Route 85, north 

of Bethsaida Road to improve operational efficiency 

• Route 89 will continue to provide service along Church street and Bethsaida Road west 

of State Route 85. 

• Route 191 will continue to provide service along State Route 85 between Bethsaida road 

and Church Street, and Routes 197 and 198 will continue to provide service along the 

entire loop.   

• There are no other routing or frequency changes proposed for route 196. 

 


